
October 20, 2006 
 
To:  All Residents 
From:  239-Bart  
 
http://www.goldenhillrentals.com/ 
 
Please keep us informed of repairs you need, and continue with suggestions and 
comments.   We welcome all your suggestions, which serve to improve our Golden 
Hill community.   
 
Couple things to mention: 
Tomorrow, Monday, October 23rd, is the last day to register to vote.  If you have not yet 
registered to vote you can go to: http://www.ss.ca.gov/elections/elections.htm  for 
information on how to register to vote, or call the toll-free voter registration hotline at 
800-345-VOTE.   
 
General Elections are Tuesday, November 7th.  In support of anticomplacency, all 
residents who prove they vote and encourage then insure 4 friends vote can please 
take $20 off December rent, our little way to encourage a hellacious turnout! 
 
Polls open 7:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. on November 7, 2006 (Election Day), and use links to 
find your polling place: www2.sdcounty.ca.gov/rov/Eng/Epolling_query.asp and 
www.smartvoter.org/ca/sd. 

 
We have thoroughly reviewed all propositions and offer our guidance (particularly 
NO ON 90 --sleazy slick maneuver by NY attorney developers), below: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Once again in the past few weeks Drew and his Wi-Fi gang have improved access 
to Golden Hill FREE high speed wireless for your home computer.  Please continue 
to advise us of any problems associated with your FREE broadband access. 
 
Finally we take this time to thank Esther for her past efforts, and we welcome Liliana 
who brings her wonderful cleaning to your building and gardens.  We thank our 
wonderful staff:  Alesia, Jose, Francisco, Nikki and Agatha who are so very 
responsive to your needs.   
 
Question authority, do well, and stay in touch. 

Propositions: 
 
1A    NO   83    NO     88    UNKOWN  
1B    NO     84    YES     89    UNKOWN  
1C    YES  85    NO     90    NO**  
1D    YES  86    YES                 Regional Airport- NO 
1E     UNKNOWN  87    YES 
 


